
 

Get your Cameron School Spirit Wear! 

 
Dear Cameron families, 

 

Our Cameron spirit wear sale is still on!! Sample sizes are available at the office to try on! 

 

Our spirit wear T-shirts, crewnecks and hoodies are all about showing that we are a 

supportive, safe, respectful, and compassionate school community. They have our 

school logo on them and are super comfy to wear. These items make excellent Holiday 

gifts! 

 

T-shirts are $20 each! 

Crewnecks are $30 

Pullover Hoodies are $35 each! 

 

When you buy a t-shirt, hoodie, or crewneck you're not just getting cool clothes, you are 

also helping our school. The money we raise will go towards purchasing more equipment 

for P.E. and items to support our Technology programs, while making school events more 

fun for all of us. We will have several Spirit Days throughout the school year when we 

can all show our Cameron spirit. There will be samples for sizing at school. 

 

We'd love for everyone to join in and show their Cameron School spirit! You can buy 

your t-shirts, hoodie, or crewneck through https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/. T-

shirt, hoodies and crewneck sales will start on Tuesday, October 29th and you can place 

orders until Friday, November 15th. Let's all wear our school pride together! 

 

Thanks for being awesome supporters of our school! 



 



 



 


